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Summary 
The master plan update for flooded park infrastructure was presented to the general public at the 
Shoreview Community Center from 4:45 PM to 7 PM.  Ramsey county Parks staff walked people through 
the project and answered any questions they had.  In addition, the following general comments were 
noted: 
 
General Comments 

1. Most comments were very general, and people were pleased that the County is moving the process 
forward along with plans to seek funding to fix the flooded trail system 

2. Generally, people like Concept C in the wetland A area.  
3. Most people feel Concept A would cost too much and is not necessary. 
4. People generally like the idea of a loop around Grass Lake 
5. People liked the proposed alternate routes to get around the flooded trail underpasses at Gramsie 

Road and Snail Lake Blvd. 


